
Christian Day Child Academy
16075 Hawthorn Path 
Lakeville, MN  55044 

Telephone: 952-431-2025 
www.christiandayacademy.com 

January 28, 2022

Dear Parents,

It is already time to begin registration for fall  classes!  Currently enrolled families, families
who have previously had students at CDCA and members of Minnesota Valley Church
have  priority  enrollment  beginning  on  Monday,  February  14  th  .  Beginning  Monday,  
February  28  th  ,  enrollments  will  be  accepted  from  families  new  to  CDCA  . We  would
encourage you to return registrations promptly to assure a place in your preferred class session.
A non-refundable registration fee must accompany this registration form.  If the registration is
submitted before May 31, 2022 the fee is $60 per family.  For registrations submitted after May
31, 2022, the fee is $75 per family.  

If you do not need this registration form for your family, please share it with a friend or neighbor
who might be interested in CDCA.

Returning students do not need a new health care summary and immunization form for this fall.
For new students, the forms can be downloaded from our website or are available in the school
office.  A health care summary (signed by a doctor) and immunization record for your
child must be on file by the start of school.  All  students with allergies must have an
updated allergy plan signed by the student’s doctor each school  year.   All  returning
students do need a new emergency form.  School start up information will be on our
website by August 1, 2022. 

Please call or email me if you have any questions about registration!    

To God be the glory!

Debbie Karban, Director
Christian Day Child Academy
Ephesians 3: 14 - 21

“Grow in wisdom and stature and in favor with God and man.” Luke 2:52

http://www.christiandayacademy.com/
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